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BellSouth Telecommunications. Inc. 850 224-7798 ; JUL 26 r"?! 4: 38 Marshall M. Criser Ill 
Suite 400 Fax 850 224-5073 Resulatorv Vice President 
150 South Monroe Street 
Tallahassee. Florida 32301-1556 

July 26,2000 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bayo 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Re: Approval of an Amendment to the Interconnection Agreement Negotiated by 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. ("BellSouth") and AT&T Communications of the 
Southern States, Inc. pursuant to Sections 251, 252 and 271 of the Telecommunications 
Act of 1996 

Dear Mrs. Bayo: 

On July 19, 2000 we filed an amendment to the Interconnection Agreement negotiated by 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and AT&T Communications of the Southern States, 
Inc. for approval by the Commission. Attached is page 2 of this amendment, which was 
inadvertently left out of the tiling package. 

We are sorry for any inconvenience that this may have caused. 

Very truly yours, 
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@ STATE OF FLORIDA e 
Commissioners: DIVISION OF RECORDS & REPORTMG 

J. TERRY DEASON, CHAIRMAN 
SUSAN F. CLARK DIRECTOR 

LILA A. JABER 

BLANCA S. BAYO 

E. LEON JACOBS, JR. (850) 413-6770 

July 20, 2000 

Marshall M. Criser, I l l  
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
150 South Monroe Street, Suite 400 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301-1 556 

Re: Docket No. 000885-TP 

Dear Mr. Criser: 

This will acknowledge receipt of a request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
for approval of amendment to existing interconnection, unbundling, and resale agreement 
with AT&T Communications of the Southern States, Inc., d/b/a AT&T which was filed in 
this office on July 19, 2000, and assigned the above-referenced docket number. 
Appropriate staff members will be advised. 

Mediation may be available to resolve any dispute in this docket. If mediation is 
conducted, it does not affect a substantially interested person’s right to an administrative 
hearing. For more information, contact the Office of General Counsel at (850) 41 3-6248 
or FAX (850) 41 3-71 80. 

Please make note as well that Commission Rule 25-22.005(7), F.A.C., requires 
certificated companies to notify the Commission of any changes in name, telephone, 
address, or contact person. Should your application be granted by the Commission, you 
will be expected to comply with this rule by advising us of any changes as they occur. 
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